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11th November 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Reach Out 

Next week is Anti-Bullying Week. Pupils will be focusing on the theme of Reach Out.   

There are resources you may find useful here: https://anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/anti-bullying-

week/parents-and-carers 

The week will start with Odd Socks Day on Monday -  a fun way to celebrate what makes us all 

unique.  

Children in Need 

Pupils are invited to wear something yellow, spotty or anything they like on Friday November 

18th as we recognise Children in Need 2022. We are hoping Pudsey may visit again.   

Autism and behaviour workshops 

Families of children in Belair, Sunray and Neptune can join Beth for a workshop on Tuesday 

November 15th @ 9.45am. 

Meet the SALT 

Families of children in Belair, Sunray and Neptune classes are invited to meet Zain, our Speech 

and Language Therapist on Monday November 14th at 10.30 am.  

Parent / carer coffee morning  

If your child is in Rye, Brenchley or Mint class do come along to spend some time together with 

Harriet to talk and get to know each other on Thursday November 17th at 10.30.  

And finally thanks to all of you who joined us last Monday to meet with the class teachers. If you 

still need to rearrange your meeting, give Harriet a call to find a time that works for you. I hope 

you all enjoyed trying the school dinners and collecting your child’s photo.  

Have a good weekend.  

Yours Sincerely, 

 
 

Steph Lea 
Executive Headteacher 
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